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Intermec
Technologies
Corporation

6001 36" Avenue West
Everett, Washington 98203
United States

Oct 27, 2010 tel 425.348.2600
’ fax 425.355.9551

www.intermec.com

To: Federal Communications Commission

RE: FCC PCII Certification Request for Intermec Mobile Computer (EHA-011005CP01)

We are submitting an application for a class Il permissive change to the FCC approval of the
Intermec Mobile Computer (FCC ID: EHA-011005CP01), Original Grant Date: Sep 30, 2010). The
transmitter module itself has not changed. The purpose of this application is to add one accessory
(purse) to the mobile computer; additional SAR test report will be provided.

Slincerely,
%@w N Wi
Sherie L. Mathis

Sr. Engineer, Safety and Compliance
Intermec Technologies Corp.






